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14th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Senior Leaders and Governors are finally in a position to share the staffing structure for September 
2024.   
 
At the end of this academic year we will be saying goodbye to Mr Lewis.  We would like to thank him 
for his commitment to St Joseph’s and wish him well in whatever he decides to do next. 
 
We will also say farewell to Miss S Ormandy.  Miss Ormandy has decided to step out of working in 
childcare and education and is off to fresh challenges.  We wish her the best of luck. 
 
In September the class structure will be as follows: 

Nursery Mrs Nikki King 

Reception Miss Sophie Howard (EYFS Lead) 

Reception Mr Jake Ellam 

Year 1 Mrs Alexandria Williamson 

Year 1 and 2 Miss Adele Whitehead 

Year 2 Mr Alex Sutton 

Year 3 Mrs Marian Wilkie 

Year 3 and 4 Miss Lizzie Bennett 

Year 4 Miss Claire Bennett (Assistant Head and LKS2 Lead) 

Year 5 Mrs Rebecca DiVito 

Year 5 and 6 Miss Fiona Weir 

Year 6 Miss Jeanne Raymond (Assistant Head and UKS2 Lead) 

Resource Provision Mrs Melanie Burkey (KS1 Lead and SENDCO) 

 
From 1st September 2024, I have been asked by OLHOC Academy Trust to take on an Executive 
Headteacher position, providing leadership, support and guidance to another school within the trust.  
The majority of my time will be spent at another school, however, I will continue to be at St Joseph’s 
for one day a week and as always will be in constant communication with the team at St Joseph’s.  
Miss Butterfield will take on the role of Head of School and I know that she will aptly continue to 
drive the school forward on its journey.  It is an exciting opportunity not only for myself and Miss 
Butterfield but also for the whole of St Joseph’s.   
 
We are currently finalising classes and we will communicate this information to parents ahead of the 
new class visits on 5th July. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Martine Gum 
Headteacher      


